

Dear HGF Member,

thanks to the support from colleagues of Puratos and KU Leuven HGF was able to present the 1. Webinar on Sprouted Grains on Wednesday, 8. April 2020.

In case you have not been able to join this even but you are interested, you can find all presentations, some questions & answers as well as the video on the webinar in the <u>Member Area of the HealthGrain Forum Website</u>. Please mind to log in for having access.

We are looking forward to presenting you the next HGF Webinar soon - in case you have any thematic preferences plese just let us know or send a short message to the <u>HGF</u> <u>Secretariat!</u>

Meanwhile all the best & stay safe on behalf of Healthgrain Forum, Nesli Sözer Jan de Vries

Legal notice: Healthgrain Forum, 2020

You are receiving this newsletter as part of your organisation's Healthgrain Forum membership. If you wish to unsubscribe, contact the <u>HGF Secretariat</u>.